
Aurora Meldreth Manor School Parent/ Professional visitor feedback  

Parent Feedback 

Afternoon tea event 

1. How lovely the afternoon tea event was.  It was great to see the results of everyone’s hard 

work. We are kept informed on the Tapestry app with what the pupils were making for the 

event. It was lovely to see how my daughter helped to make cakes and scones and then 

enjoy them. 

2. Thank you for our lovely cake and scones. We enjoyed it a lot. 

3. Great to see so many staff and children all getting along together. Lovely event. 

4. It was a nice, relaxed way to come in and speak to the staff and see all the different age 

groups together. At A’s other schools, it was very formal sitting in meeting rooms. We are 

really looking forward to Sports Day. 

5. Thank you for putting on a lovely afternoon tea activity. Looking forward to more events 

over the Summer! 

6. It was really good to socialize – we missed this sort of event which is important for staff, 

students, parents and carers alike. 

Parent visit 

7. It was well organized, very inclusive and it was nice to be able to meet the staff. 

Professional Visitor Feedback 

11/12/2019 

Visitor: Educational Psychologist - visiting the Headteacher Nadine. 

Inspirational visit! I have left feeling uplifted after being show around the school and meeting staff 

and students. It is not just about resources, it is about the quality of provision that counts. I am 

impressed. 

10/1/20 

Visitor: SEND Recruitment Consultant – visiting the Headteacher Nadine. 

Another fantastic visit! I have been working with Nadine for a year and the school has moved from 

success to success. The school looks amazing and it’s all down to the leadership from Nadine. 

Amazing stuff! 

 

Visitor: NHPSS Joint Lead 

Thank you so much for opening up your doors, it truly is a wonderful place and a joy to see young 

people getting their needs met in such a passionate, holistic way. 

I look forward to working with you in the future and tell the world who you are. 

On another note, we currently have a part time teacher working within our team is looking for full 

time and her next challenge. Would you be happy for me to share your email address so she could 

arrange a visit.  She is fantastic and we would be sad to lose her but would love her to benefit more 

young people and their families. 



Visitor: Specialist Teacher, Buckingham Virtual School – visiting the Headteacher Nadine. 

It was a pleasure attending meetings at the school. The Buckinghamshire young people attending 

the school have ‘blossomed’ and made excellent progress. Their needs are met by experienced staff. 

Meetings are always very informative and well organized, and information, data and progress is well 

documented. Thank you Meldreth Manor School for all your help. 


